
MANAGER’S DESK FOR TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 10, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

IT’S DAY NUMBER 10 OF OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH. IF MY MATH IS CORRECT, THAT 

MEANS THE MONTH IS 1/3 OVER ALREADY! I’M LOOKING FORWARD TO HEARING FROM 

YOU. YESTERDAY, BETWEEN EMAILS AND SNAIL MAIL, WE RECEIVED 60 LETTERS FROM 

LISTENERS.  

IN ADDITION, YESTERDAY WE RECEIVED ANOTHER $480 DESIGNATED FOR THE SURING 

TRANSMITTER FUND. AFTER 27 YEARS OF SERVICE WE FELT IT IN THE BEST INTEREST OF 

OUR LISTENERS TO WORK AT REPLACING OUR CURRENT TRANSMITTER HERE IN SURING. 

THE COST TO REPLACE THE TRANSMITTER IS $105,000. WE HAVE NOW RECEIVED $1,685 

DESIGNATED FOR THIS PROJECT. THANKS FOR KEEPING THIS NEED IN YOUR PRAYERS. 

I HAVE A COUPLE LETTER MONTH LETTERS TO SHARE WITH YOU TODAY. THE FIRST AN 

EMAIL FROM MARCIA WHO WROTE: 

Dear WRVM Staff. We love your radio station and continue to tell our friends and family (long distance to 

stream) about you! Really appreciate the Rocke brothers and how they incorporate scripture reading with the 

song choices. Way to uplift the Lord! If I could change one thing it would be to have music at the 9:30 pm 

time. Who wants to hear about finances before going to bed – doesn’t make for a restful night’s sleep  

Thanks to all the staff - each of you have an important job whether on the air or behind the scenes. We 

appreciate what each of you do to make this wonderful station stay on the air waves! 

I REALLY DO APPRECIATE THE FACT THEY ARE TELLING FRIENDS AND FAMILY THAT THEY 

TOO CAN ENJOY LISTENING TO WRVM VIA THE INTERNET ON A COMPUTER AND NOW, WITH 

OUR NEW RADIO APP FOR YOUR SMART PHONE OR TABLET, YOU CAN LISTEN JUST ABOUT 

ANYWHERE. HERE’S A LISTENER TAKING ADVANTAGE OF THIS: 

[RUTH ANN – NORTH SAINT PAUL, MN]  DEAR WRVM. I GREW UP LISTENING TO YOU IN 

MARINETTE, WI. IT WAS THE ONLY RADIO STATION MY FOLKS LISTENED TO. SO WHEN I 

DISCOVERED YOU WERE STREAMING IT WAS A DELIGHT. MY MOTHER AND I LOOK FORWARD TO 

SATURDAY MORNINGS WITH SONG REQUEST. I ENJOY THE GAITHER HOUR PROGRAM AND THE 

GOSPEL GREATS AS WELL. MY MOM, BEVERLY, LOOKS FORWARD TO PROPHECY TODAY WITH 

JIMMY DEYOUNG. KEEP DOING WHAT YOU DO. WE ENJOY IT. I HAVE ENCLOSED A CHECK TO 

HELP WRVM STAY ON THE RADIO.  

YOUR GIFTS AND PRAYERS MAKE THE WRVM RADIO MINISTRIES AVAILABLE FOR OTHERS 

TO ENJOY AND BENEFIT FROM. I HOPE TO HEAR FROM YOU DURING LETTER MONTH. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


